UCC 0110 09S

From: Gaines, Anita V

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2009 4:51 PM

To: 'shott@uh.edu’; 'lcurry2@uh.edu’; 'sfishman@uh.edu’; 'hkennedy@uh.edu’; Hermann,
Debbie A

Cc: 'dwells@uh.edu’; Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: ISSO response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

SUBJECT: University Coordinating Commission: ISSO response needed for UCC 0102 09S

After reviewing the Undergraduate Drop Policy | observe that the document is clear. Thank you for including
specific information directing F-1 and J-1 international students to our office. , .

Anita Gaines

Director

International Student and Scholar Services Office
302 Student Service Center 1

University of Houston

Houston, TX 77204-3024

Telephone: 713-743-5071

Fax: 713-743-5079

E-mail: againes@uh.edu

Website: www.issso.uh.edu

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 2:32 PM

To: Gaines, Anita V

Cc: 'dwells@uh.edu’

Subject: University Coordinating Commission: ISSO response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Dear Ms. Gaines:

. The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout
the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will
try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for
whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The Undergraduate Council has submitted a proposal titled Undergraduate Drop Policy (UCC 0102
098), and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review the
attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making the
proposal no later than 5/15/2009. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in writing, to the
originator of the policy and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Sincerely,
Dan Wells, Chair

University Coordinating Commission

5/18/2009




